
Attendance at Council meetings: 2011-2012 
 
The total number of meetings held during the year was 13 (including four meetings convened to interview 
professorial candidates). 
 
Ex officio members: 
Provost (Dr P J Prendergast) (13), Vice-Provost/Chief Academic Officer (Professor L Hogan) (12),  Senior Lecturer 
(Professor P Geoghegan) (12), Registrar (Professor S Allwright) (13), Senior Tutor (Professor C Laudet) (9), Dean of 
Graduate Studies (Professor V Campbell) (9), Dean (Professor V Cahill) (8), /Associate Dean of Research (Professor D 
Sullivan) (1).  
 
Representatives of the Faculties  
 
Arts, Humanities and Social Sciences: Dean (Professor M A Marsh) (10), Professor E O’Dell (7) Professor J Wickham 
(9); Professor M Ó Siochrú (8); Professor Z Rodgers (6). 
 
Engineering, Mathematics and Science: Dean (Professor D C Williams) (5), Professor G Watson (8), Professor D 
O’Donovan (9), Professor J P Labrador (3), Professor A McNabola (5). 
 
Health Sciences: Dean (8) and Faculty representative (1)(Professor M McCarron)1 , Professor D Brennan (12), 
Professor J Nunn2 (9), Professor T Connor (9), Professor S Smith (10). 
 
Research Staff Representative: 
Dr H Mannan (8). 
 
University Senate Representatives: 
Ms D Jones (8), Dr A O’Gara (8) 
 
Co-opted members: 
Professor J Ohlmeyer (7), Professor A Piesse (10) 
 
Representatives of the Students’ Union: 
Education Officer (Ms R Barry) (12), Ms S Leydon (5), Mr D Ferrick (7), Ms L Aljohmani (1) 
 
Representatives of the Graduate Students’ Union: 
Vice-President  (Mr M McAndrew) (11), Dr D FitzGerald (8) 
 
Observers:3 
Secretary to the Scholars4 (Mr B Roantree) (2), Mr T O’Connor (2); Mr R J Smith (2). 

                                         
1 Professor McCarron succeeded Professor O’Moráin as Dean was eligible to attend 11 meetings as Dean and 1 meeting as faculty 
representative 
2 Professor Nunn was eligible to attend 10 meetings 
3 Observers were eligible to attend 9 meetings 
4 Secretary to the Scholars was elected on Trinity Monday, 16 April 2012, Mr Roantree was succeeded by Mr O’Connor from the 
meeting of 18 April 2012. 


